
 
-----Original Message----- 
From: Jessica Morrison  
Sent: Monday, September 17, 2018 10:03 AM 
To: Verveer, Michael <district4@cityofmadison.com>; Stouder, Heather 
<HStouder@cityofmadison.com> 
Cc: ashley@vomfassstatestreet 
Subject: Provenance Hotel :: we SUPPORT 
 
Please accept this note as our official support of the development of 
the Provenance Hotel on State Street. It’s desperately needed for State 
Street/downtown, and will benefit all of Madison in the long term. 
 
Thank you for your consideration, 
 
Ashley Morrison 
Jessica Morrison 
Owners, vomFASS State Street 
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